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13th September 2022 
Dear Parents/carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that our school has been selected to attend Safety Zone on Friday 23rd 

September 2022. 

Safety Zone provides opportunities for children to learn about safety and the prevention of accidental 

injuries in a realistic outdoor setting. Children meet safety experts such as fire fighters, road safety officers, 

police officers and St John’s Ambulance personnel and they are able to experience risky situations first 

hand and learn how to deal with them in a controlled and supervised environment. The children are taught 

safety skills through demonstration using real equipment based on real life scenarios which are difficult to 

replicate in a classroom setting. 

We only get the opportunity every few years to participate in this event, so are really pleased our Year 6’s 

have been selected to take part this year. There will be one other school attending with us but our children 

will remain at all times in groups of BRJS children and staff. 

The event takes place at the National Water Sports Centre, Holme Pierrepont, Nottingham during the 

morning of September 23rd. The children will work in small groups at scenarios consisting of ‘real –life’ role 

play events.  

Our Parents Group have kindly contributed towards the cost of the coach, so there is NO cost for the 

morning  

The event begins at 9:30am, we will need to leave school at 9am. We will return and have lunch at school 

at 12:30pm 

If you would like to know any more information about this event please feel free to contact us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sue Osborne 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Safety Zone visit – Friday 23rd September 2022 

I give permission for my child________________________________to attend the Safety Zone Workshops 

at the National Water Sports Centre on Friday 23rd September 

Signed …………………………………………………… Parent of ……………………………………………………………………….. 
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